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HADLEY JUNIOR HIGH 
HOME OF THE WILDCATS 

  
2025 8th GRADE PROMOTION   

 
Where​ ​ Edman Memorial Chapel, Wheaton College - 401 E Franklin St., Wheaton 
 
When​ Tuesday, June 3, 2025. The ceremony will begin at 6:00 PM in Edman Chapel. Drop off at Edman Chapel 

for graduates is 5:15 PM. There is limited supervision prior to 5:15, so please do not arrive early.  
  

Parking​​ There is a parking lot behind Edman Chapel.  Parking can also be found on Franklin and other  
surrounding streets in downtown Wheaton. 

 
Seating​​ Seating is on a first come first serve basis.  All guests entering Edman Chapel must have a ticket. There is  

a limited amount of special seating available for handicapped guests.    
 
Tickets​ The capacity of Edman Chapel is limited so admission is by ticket only. Every child is eligible for four (4) 

tickets. Parents may request one (1) additional ticket for an emergency. Please call the Hadley front 
office before May 23 if you are requesting one (1) additional ticket. Graduation tickets will be given to 
students on June 3, 2025. Students will be responsible for bringing tickets home. You may pick them up 
in person on June 3 if you choose. 

 
Photographer​ A professional photographer from Grad Images will take photos of students as they receive their  

diplomas. Proofs will be emailed to you upon request. Proofs will be mailed to your home. Once you  
receive the proof, you can purchase pictures if desired. ​ ​  

 
Dress​ ​ For the promotion ceremony, students are expected to dress in school appropriate attire and adhere to  

the school dress code.  We do not use caps and gowns; students are encouraged to dress nicely for this 
special occasion.  

 
Diploma​ Students who complete the required course of study will receive a diploma. Attendance at the ceremony 

is not required to receive the diploma. Diplomas will be issued to students during the ceremony. 
​ ​  
Attendance​ Students are required to be in attendance for school on the morning of June 3. Student dismissal is at 

11:30 AM. Please inform the office no later than May 23 if your son/daughter will not be attending the 
promotion ceremony on June 3. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
OTHER IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
End of Year ​ The 8th grade end of year trip will be on Monday, June 2, 2025. We will be spending a part of the day at Astro  
Celebration​ Fun World in Aurora. Additional information will be sent to parents. 
 
8th Grade ​ A celebration breakfast, hosted by the Hadley PTA, will be on the last day of school, June 3,  before our final 
Breakfast​ promotion practice begins.  
 
Student​​ Please check your Pushcoin account and clear out any balances before the end of the year. 
Accounts ​   

 
Academics​ Students must be passing their academic courses in order to participate in the End of Year Celebration.  
 
Behavior​ Promotion ceremony is a privilege and may be revoked due to excessive disciplinary referrals or by creating a  

situation of severe safety, health, or disruption at school.​  
 
Records​ At the end of the school year, your child’s education records are sent to Glenbard West High School. If your child 

will not be attending Glenbard West in the fall, please notify the 8th grade counselor, Bethany Carlson, at 
bcarlson2@d41.org  or April Gonzalez at agonzalez@d41.org. If needed, call (630) 790-6450 for assistance.  
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